
 

Markus de Domenico 

Trustee Ward  2 

 

E-mail:  Markus.deDomenico@tcdsb.org     Voicemail: 416-512-3402 

 

To: Student Achievement and Well-Being Committee Meeting , May 2, 
2019  
 
From: Markus de Domenico, Trusteee Ward 2 
 
Subject: Consideration of Motion – Expansion of CPR Training for 
TCDSB Staff   

 
MOVED BY: Markus de Domenico, Toronto Catholic District School 
Board  
 
WHEREAS: Ontario’s First Aid regulation requires that a school, as a 
workplace, have at least one staff member trained in standard first aid with 
CPR and or an Automated External Defibrillator (AED);  
 
WHEREAS: The TCDSB, as a best practice has a minimum of two staff 
members trained in CPR in each school 
 
WHEREAS: all secondary physical education teachers receive mandatory 
first aid training with CPR/AED;  
 
WHEREAS: In an emergency every second of delay until CPR is delivered 
can affect the chance of survival; 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT: that the Toronto Catholic District School Board 

examine best practices of other school boards and large institutions 

concerning first aid training with CPR/AED; 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT: that the Toronto Catholic District School Board 

increase the ratio of staff receiving first aid training with CPR/AED. 

 

Markus de Domenico 



Trustee, Ward 2 


